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Economic Development Committee 
Marshalls Florist  

151 King Street Boscawen 
August 2, 2021 5:30pm 

 
5:30pm  Call to order 

• Roll Call 
• Action on July Draft Minutes 

 
 

Old Business: 
• Business Survey 
• Kiosk Update 
• Business Listing Update- Kearsten  
• Town Pitch Sheet Update 

 
New Business:  

• Business Networking- Mason 
• King Street Beautification 

 
Other Business: 
 

• Next Meeting is scheduled for September 6, 2021 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please check the website @ www.townofboscawen.org or the Planning & Community 
Development office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting. 

http://www.townofboscawen.org/

